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On Wednesday, May 13, 2020, New Jersey Governor Phil Murphy issued Executive 
Order 142 providing for the resumption of non-essential construction projects in 
New Jersey as of Monday, May 18, 2020 at 6 a.m. Paragraph two of the Order, 
which can be viewed here, includes mandatory health and safety protocols to be 
followed.  

For a detailed discussion of issues to be considered in re-opening a construction 
site that has been shut down because of COVID-19 related restrictions, please 
view the Peckar & Abramson Alert “Going Back to Work – Starting or Restarting a 
Construction Project During the Pandemic” here.  

For more information regarding the current crisis please visit the P&A COVID-19 
Task Force page on our website here.
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